
Come back home ! Come back to Beppu！
=Support local by "local"=

APU Alumni Association Kyusyu Rebuilding Event 

【Date】
Oct 15th（Sat）・16th（Sun）

* Tenkusai will be held at the same time.

【Subsidy】
Subsidy vary by travelling distance to Beppu

＊Please refer to next page.

【Number of participants 】
Total budget for subsidy is 3 million yen.

Subsidy claim is first come first serve.

【Application】
Online registration will Start from 10:00AM Aug 18th(Japanese Time)End by Sep 15th
(As far as total claim amount reach 3million, registration will be closed even earlier.)

*Individual who cannot join ceremony reception(2-4pm) on 15th Oct, CANNOT receive subsidy 

Please apply from below;
https://survey1.apu.ac.jp/limesurvey/index.php/survey/index/sid/276617/newtest/Y/lang/ja

APU and our second home, Beppu just suffered from an earthquake.
Alumni organization is planing a unique event as donation for earthquake recovery.
We welcome APU graduates come back to Beppu in October!



Subsidy
*If your current residence is not on this list, please contact 
Alumni Association. (E-mail: apualumn@apu.ac.jp)

• Alumni subsidy amount applies to your residential area.
If you live in Japan, your unit is D.

【Contact】
APU Alumni Association
(Ms.)Tomita, (Ms.) Obase
E-mail: apualumn@apu.ac.jp
Tel：0977-78-1103


